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English Language Classes Returning to the San Juan Island Library This Fall 
 
(Friday Harbor, WA) – Wednesday, July 17th, 2024 
 
The San Juan Island Library would like to offer its heartfelt gratitude to the San Juan Island Community 
Foundation for their support of the Library’s English Language Learning program. The Community 
Foundation’s generous grant means that adult learners of English will have their own workbooks, 
engaging reading materials, and basic supplies. Thank you! 
 
Knowing early in the summer that the Library is able to purchase books and supplies for the fall makes it 
confident that the next school year will be an impactful one for adult learners of English and their 
children.  To that end, the San Juan Island Library is excited to announce the official return to in-person 
English language classes for adults beginning Tuesday, September 24.  There is no cost for classes, which 
will take place in the Library Meeting Room from 6:00 to 8:00 PM on Tuesdays and Thursdays until 
December 19, 2024.  
 
Students of all English proficiency levels are welcome and will receive individual workbooks and learning 
materials, funded in part by the San Juan Island Community Foundation.  A children’s enrichment 
program will be offered for children 4 years and older.  Volunteer English tutors will support students’ 
success in class, and volunteers will receive free online training prior to participating in classes. 
 
To learn more about the English Language Learning Program, register for classes, or apply as a 
volunteer, please contact please contact Gabriel Méndez at gmendez@sjlib.org, (360) 378-2798, or visit 
www.sjlib.org.  
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